
From: Governor 
Sent: Wednesday, May 9, 2018 9:22:19 AM 
Subject: Governor LePage Proclaims Maine State Employee Recognition Day  
  
Dear State of Maine Employees,  
  
In recognition of the significant contributions state employees make to the State of Maine and its 
citizens, I have proclaimed today, May 9, 2018, as Maine State Employee Recognition Day (PDF, 1.5MB). 
  
The proclamation occurs during national Public Service Recognition Week (May 6-12, 2018), an event 
which recognizes the outstanding work of public sector employees across the country.  
  
While I annually recognize executive branch employees and managers of the year in a ceremony at the 
Blaine House, Maine State Employee Recognition Day is an important way to recognize and honor all 
state employees and draw attention to the talent our civil servants bring to their work each day. 
  
State government is one of Maine’s largest and most diverse workforces. It is also home to some of the 
most hard working and dedicated employees in our state, many of whom continue to give back to their 
communities in their free time. I appreciate all you do for the people of Maine and thank you for your 
continued efforts on behalf of the citizens of our great state. 
  
Sincerely, 

  
Paul R. LePage 
Governor 
 

http://www.maine.gov/dafs/docs/2018-Maine-State-Employee-Recognition-Day.pdf
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